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LIC of India has organised a conference of its CEO’s & Heads of foreign units from UK, Singapore, 
Bahrain, Kenya, Fiji, Mauritius, Nepal, Sri Lanka & Bangladesh at GIFT city, Gandhinagar on 
20.09.2024. 
 
Recently, LIC of India got an approval from IFSCA, the regulator of GIFT city to open an insurance 
office. 
 
LIC of India is exploring opportunities to kick start operations at GIFT city by leveraging various 
advantages. LIC would like to use this latest channel to reach the Indian diaspora across the 
globe, to provide innovative insurance and investment options. 
 
This office provides us an opportunity to spread the brand of LIC internationally and reach out to 
NRIs & PIOs in a big way. 

 
The top leadership of LIC of India 

  - Sri. Siddhartha Mohanty, CEO & MD 
  - Sri. Jagannath, MD 
  - Sri. Tablesh Pandey, MD 
  - Sri. Sat Pal Bhanoo, MD 
  - Sri. Doraiswamy, MD were present at the meeting 
 

Sri. Mohanty, CEO & MD addressed the conference to have a clear focus on opportunities to 
take the strong brand image of LIC to diverse international market through the insurance office 
at GIFT city Gandhinagar. 

 
Dated at Mumbai on September 20th, 2024 

 
For Further Information please contact: Executive Director (CC) LIC of India, Central 
Office, Mumbai. Email id: ed_cc@licindia.com Visit us at www.licindia.in 

 

We believe that the news contained in this release is of value to your readers. While 
we would thank you to publish it as soon as possible, we also readily recognize that 
the decision to do so rests entirely with you. 


